United States Department of the Interior
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.

Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220
Tel. (505) 234-5972
Fax (505) 885-9264

IN REPLY REFER TO:

3162.4 (080)

NM-35612
JUN ¢ 1 2002

Ray Westall

Attn: Randall L Harris
Box 4

Loco Hills, NM 88255

Dear Mr. Harris:
This letter is confirmation of the cancellation of the approved APD for the Polewski Federal #2,

dated August 30, 2000, located 990'/N & 1658'/W, Section 31, T.19S., R. 32E., Lea County,
New Mexico. This was due to the resubmission of an APD on June 17, 2002, for this well at

the same location.

Sincerely,

/s/ Mary J. Rugwell

Mary Jo Rugwell
Assistant Field Manager
Lands & Minerals

bee.:

BLMI&E (Carlsbad/Hobbs)

NMOCD (Artesia/Hobbs)

NM (062, L. Askwig)
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